
COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE – JANUARY 21, 2008 

EDGELEY BOULEVARD AND BASS PRO MILLS DRIVE – TRAFFIC REVIEW 

Recommendation 

Councillor Sandra Yeung Racco recommends: 
 

1. That staff be requested to investigate the need for and the feasibility of installing 
traffic lights at the intersection of Edgeley Boulevard and Bass Pro Mills Drive; 

 
2. That staff report to a future Committee of the Whole meeting with respect to their 

findings in the Spring of 2008. 

Economic Impact 

N/A 

Communications Plan 

N/A 

Purpose 

To control traffic issues at the intersection of Edgeley Boulevard and Bass Pro Mills Drive. 

Background - Analysis and Options 

Several employees of businesses in the Four Valley Drive area have contacted our office 
expressing concerns regarding this intersection. Their concern is that this intersection is 
extremely busy and requires some form of control to eliminate accident hazards, especially during 
peak travel times.  
 
Relationship to Vaughan Vision 2020 
 
Promote Community Safety, Health & Wellness 
 
This report is consistent with the priorities previously set by Council and the necessary resources 
have been allocated and approved. 

Regional Implications 

N/A 

Conclusion 

In response to concerns outlined by local business employees, and in order to maintain 
community safety, it is recommended that staff review the need for an allway stop control or a 
signalized intersection at the specified location. 

Attachments 

N/A 

 



Report prepared by: 

Anita Micoli, Council Executive Assistant 

Respectfully submitted, 
 
Sandra Yeung Racco 
Councillor, Ward 4 


